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PERSONNEL OFFICE Archdiocese of Boston

ONeL^K_STRE_T B_CHTON. MASS,_CHUS_rrs02,35 T_'_.25,-208

November 5, 198q

Robert W. Mullins, M.D. _,
77 Corey street --

West Roxbury, MA. 02132_

Dear Doctor Mullins : _ /

I am writing to ac - r'of October 20, 198tl

concerning Re_d John J. Geoghan._ ,

Please be assured of my gratitude for your kind assistance
to Father Geoghan. You are perhaps already aware that he
will soon be enjoying formal assignment once again in the
Archdiocese.

With my sincere best wishes and kind regards, I remain,

Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend Thomas F. Oates
'persOnnel Director

GEOGHAN-[1 01963


